
 

 

 

New Parish Database 

 

We’d like to create a new database of parishioners’ details.  First, 

because our existing database is quite old and much of the 

information needs updating.  Also, the recent GDPR regulations 

mean we need to use a system which holds your data securely – 

we’re going to use the Salesforce package recommended by the Diocese. 

 

Starting afresh also brings new opportunities.  It means we’ll 

have accurate records that will support our pastoral ministry.  

It also means we’ll be able to get in touch and invite you 

personally to things that are happening which may be of 

interest to you. 

 

We’d like all households to complete a new Census Form.  If you 

know of someone who is housebound, please help them to 

complete a form, too.  For keeping in touch, we’d also like to 

know your communication preferences – email? Phone call? 

Letter in the post? 

 

We promise to keep your data securely and use it responsibly.   

 

 

Overleaf, there are a few pointers that will help explain some of the form. 

Why a new 

database? 

What are the 

benefits? 

What 

should I do? 

What will the 

parish do? 



Many thanks for your help – please return completed Census Forms to  

The Parish Centre, Hislop Walk, Bognor Regis, PO21 1LP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each adult in the 

household needs to sign 

to give their consent to 

us keeping in touch – 

please let us know your 

preferences. 

The Diocese will keep 

in touch with regard 

to any areas (eg 

Justice and Peace, 

Marriage and Family 

Life) in which you 

have expressed an 

interest, or with 

matters of interest for 

everyone. 

You can withdraw your 

consent or change your 

preferences at any time. 

We’d love to have you 

involved – tell us where 

your interest or 

expertise lies!  Not sure?  

Just tick ‘other’ and we’ll 

have a chat about it. 

Don’t forget to 

sign this bit! 


